Dear Friends,

Happy Friday! We are only five weeks away from Christmas Break and for many of us there is a lot to
be done between now and Christmas Break, | encourage you to take this three day weekend to relax
and refresh!

This has been an incredible semester across our campus, from academics to athletics, and | am so
proud of all of you — check out the story posted at the end of this email from one of the members of our
Cross Country team wrote and be encouraged!

Next Week in Chapel

Monday: In honor of Veterans Day there will be no Chapel.

Wednesday: As you heard today, we are prepared to help World Vision package 500 aid Kits Iin
Chapel! For those of you a part of the World Vision Kit Build last year you will remember this as a very
powerful outreach. If you are interested in helping with the set-up of this event, please contact
Andy.Hall@northwestu.edu

Friday: Zain Paloalto will be speaking to us from Romans 7:1-25.

Rape for Profit Documentary

Seattle has the 3rd most child prostitutes in the nation and Rape For Profit is a full length documentary
that seeks to raise awareness on the human trafficking epidemic that is facing our own backyard. |
encourage you to support this cause by purchasing tickets to see it at Lincoln Square cinemas when it
Is released on December 7.

Tickets are for sale at www.lincolnsgquarecinemas.com
For more information visit www.rapeforprofitfilm.com and/or contact Producer Jason Pamer at
Jason@mewfilms.com

Check out the trailer at https://vimeo.com/52127840

2013 Summer Missions

If have not heard about what’s happening with our missions program, then make sure that you check
out http://eagle.northwestu.edu/departments/campus-ministries/missionstrips/. Applications are due
November 16 and can be turned in to Jennifer Jensen in the Campus Ministries office.

Fall Drama Production

It is not too late to go support your peers in the Fall Drama Production! The Learned Ladies of Park
Avenue has shows this tonight and tomorrow night starting at 7:30 P.M. Tickets are $5 for students and
$8 for adults and can be bought in the bookstore or at Millard. Go out and support your friends and
enjoy the entertainment.

Offering
| am overwhelmed by the generosity of everyone this year! We are just $1816.00 away from our
$10,000 goal. We have 5 more opportunities to give, let’s knock our goal out again!!

Prayer and Scripture Focus
If you have prayer requests and praise reports, please send them to our prayer team at
Prayer@northwestu.edu or by texting 206-486-4656.

Next week's scripture focus is Ephesians 1.7

“In him we have redemption through his blood, the forgiveness of sins, in accordance with the riches of God'’s
grace.”

“The Women's Cross Country and Track team has made it our top priority to glorify God and learn how to run
and compete for Him and not ourselves. During our Life Group, we've been learning how to focus our hearts
on Jesus, where we fall short as a team, and how we can shine God's light and love to others. Though we
have had a successful last few months with lots of improvement, the highlight of our season had nothing to do
with what times we ran. This last weekend was our conference meet where down in Portland, OR where ten
minutes before the race, we asked all the other teams to pray with us before we ran. We were able to
dedicate the race to God pray with every school in the conference for safety and to be able to run to our best
abilities. We were truly amazed at everyone coming together as competitor's to give thanks to God. Running
fast and fulfilling goals is great, but the things that we are going to remember about this season is the times
like conference where God's power showed up and worked through our team.”

- Meagan Governor
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